
  

 

Dear Peabody Citizens, 

 

In order to establish a way to fund the holiday lights in Peabody on a continual basis we are 

asking for your assistance.  We need a way to insure that money is available to maintain the new 

lights on the buildings, purchase other lights and decorations, and provide a long-term way to 

handle this program (other than asking for lump sum donations every year). 

 
Attached below is a form where you can authorize $1, $2, $3 or any amount you desire to be 

included on your water bill on a monthly basis.  If a number of people will take this opportunity 

to contribute to this worthwhile project, it can become a self-perpetuating fund, but we need you 

to help us.  We hope this will be the backbone of funding on a long-term basis for our holiday 

lights and decorations.  Won’t you please help us “Light-up Peabody” during the holiday season?   

Please fill out the form at the bottom of the page and return it with your water bill or drop it off 

at the Peabody City Office or Vintage Bank.  

 

If you are one of the many citizens who already signed up for this type of donation last year, 

your monthly donation through the City of Peabody utility bill is still in effect.  There is no need 

for these donors to fill out the form again.   

 
 

Thank you for your support and consideration of this endeavor. 

 

 

Hannah Bourbon, Lindsey Foth, Hope Reynolds, Susan Marshall 

Peabody Holiday Light Committee 

 
 

 

Date _______________________ 

 

I, __________________________, hereby authorize the City of Peabody to add the following 
amount to my water bill account # ________on a monthly basis to go into the Peabody holiday 

light fund.  Please circle one or put in another amount of your choice: 

 

$1 per month          $2 per month         $3 per month        Other amount $ __________                                       

 

________________________________ 

                 Signature Please 

 

This will stay in effect until I give notice in writing to the Peabody City Office to stop the 

additional bill amount.  

 
Please return to the Peabody City Office  or (Vintage Bank)                           

                                 Holiday Light Fund 

                                 300 N. Walnut     

                                 Peabody, KS  66866  


